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Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board,

Renewable resources should have been implemented in our country many decades ago. It's getting
to the point we are hurting the planet even more, and are still vulnerable to using oil. | support solar
entertainment and the cause.

Sincerely,
Dayon Walton
dayon.walton@gmail.com

8617 Brookville Rd
Galloway, OH 43119
United States
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